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GWIC's importance in enforcing welfare standards in the greyhound racing industry, and the
necessity to support and empower the Commission in doing their job.

The need to change the Commission’s funding model so that the Government and not
Greyhound Racing NSW, the industry body that the Commission is tasked with regulating, is
responsible for allocating funding to the Commission.

The importance of the Commission cracking down on bad behaviour in the greyhound racing
industry, including by implementing whole-of-life tracking of greyhounds, amending the
greyhound rehoming policy to prohibit the euthanasia of healthy greyhounds, and ensuring
the imposition of maximum penalties for administering prohibited substances.



